
BLACK HISTORY MONTH, 

OCTOBER 2024 

OPEN INVITATION TO 

ALL

To conclude Black History Month 2024, DECEW will host a virtual workshop from Europe on 

Thursday, October 31, 2024, from 7 - 8 p.m. (BST), venue to be confirmed. We are looking for 

speakers to talk about "Why we care about carers of people living with dementia." 

 

So, if you are a carer (paid or unpaid), a healthcare professional, a family member of 

someone living with dementia, or someone with lived experience and would like to 

contribute to the discussion, please email us at events@decew.co.uk or 

chinno@decew.co.uk so that we can include your details on the flyers and posters that will 

be circulated next week. Your participation will be online via Zoom.  So, you do not need to 

travel to Europe. 

 

Once we hear from you, we will schedule a brief Zoom conference with you to go over the 

details of the event. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Thank you! 

 

Chinno Wills-Cole  

Co-Founder, DECEW 

www.decew.co.uk 

 

 


